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I am in opposition to SB 1154. 

Many households in SW Portland use their own water wells.  

They are charged for sanitary sewer because they are attached to the city sewer 

lines.  

However, they are not attached to the city water lines.  

We have dug our own wells, paid for them, and monitor them without any state or city 

assistance.  

We should not be taxed.  

The state of Oregon has a spending problem & adding additional taxes while 

providing NO useful service is ridiculous. 

 


